Steven Liang

From: Slawek Jakubowski <s.jakub69@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 8:58 AM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Rate increase

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

To whom this may concern,

Please be advised that | oppose rate increase. | think it is ridiculous and unethical. The rate has been high to begin with.
Thank you for your time.

Slawek Jakubowski
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